
 
 

 
 

Company Announcement – Presentation in relation to the scheduled Bondholder Meeting  

Reference: GLR50-2024 

 

The following is a company announcement issued by Gillieru Investments plc (‘’Gillieru’’ or the 

‘’Company’’) pursuant to Rule 4.11.13 of the Prospects Rules.  

Further to Company Announcement GLR49-2024, the Company hereby announces that in relation to 

the scheduled Bondholder Meeting, the Company has made available a presentation on its website 

which can be accessed through the following link: https://www.gillieru.com/inv-relations/.   

  

  

  

 

_________________ 

Karl Cremona  

Company Secretary  

 

5th March 2024 
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